
	

Dear Keith Harris and Eric Strange 

Congratulations, you have been successful in accepting your pitch grant application! Please accept this email as 
confirmation that both co-signers have accepted the grant award and that the claim to draw down the grant award 
has been received. We’ll be in touch if we have any questions about where to pay the grant, If none are received, 
you can expect payment within 21 days. Thanks for helping to unlock the power of pitches to improve people's 
lives. 

As you have now accepted your grant, please visit https://footballfoundation.org.uk/pitch-preparation-publicity-
portal where you’ll be able to download resources including a press release template and social media graphic to 
help you promote the good news. 

Congratulations again from all at the Football Foundation. 

	

	


